Molalla Prepares for 2019-2020 Budget Process

In January 2019, the City of Molalla began the process for preparing the 2019-2020 Fiscal Budget. Departments will
submit their proposed budgets for review to the City Manager soon. The City Manager serves as the Budget Officer to
the Budget Committee as well as the City Council.

The City of Molalla Budget Committee will begin deliberations on the 2019-2020 Budget at a series of planned meetings
beginning in May. These meetings include a detailed briefing of each fund and department.

The Molalla Budget Committee is comprised of both City Councilors and an equal number of Molalla residents. The first
meeting is planned for May 2, 2019 at the Adult Center. Citizen involvement is an important part of the Budget process
and we encourage you to get involved. The City Council will conduct a public hearing for both the tax rate and the
overall budget to receive input in June prior to final adoption.

The City’s 2018-2019 Annual Budget can be reviewed on our Website at www.cityofmolalla.com. Go to City
Departments/Finance/Budgets.
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